
 
 

 
 

Challenge 
529-535 King Street 
West Melbourne VIC 3003 
Telephone: (03) 9329-8474 
Facsimile: (03) 9329-8427 
Email: mail@challenge.org.au 
Web: www.challenge.org.au 
Reg: A0032306F 
ABN 31 030 070 820 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
18 January 2018 
 
Rohan Smith 
153 Bertie Street 
PORT MELBOURNE VIC 3207 
 

Dear Rohan and Members of the Cobra Cars Club 

On behalf of the entire team at Challenge, I would like to thank you for your support 
and contribution to the Challenge Christmas Party.  
 
The event was a great success with around 1,500 kids and families attending. With 
exciting show rides, delicious food and an array of different activities, every family 
found a reason to smile and laugh, away from their cancer world.  
 
The cars and motorbikes are a popular activity with families lining up for an experience 
of a lifetime. We are grateful to everyone involved for making this activity safe, smooth 
and enjoyable for all.  
 
As we start a new year, it never fails to astound me how much this organisation 
continues to grow. We grow in numbers, we grow in services, we grow in support. Yet 
in our growth, our incentive holds firm; we strive to brighten the lives of families living 
with cancer and you help us do that. Thank you.  
 
Wishing you a successful and healthy 2018.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
David Rogers 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 


